
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
06.02.22 

Behaviour Expectations 

Dear Parent’s, carers and Friends of St Joseph’s,  

I write this letter to inform you about the recent changes we have made to further improve our good 
behaviour at St Joseph’s. 

Our policies and procedures are regularly reviewed to ensure that life at St Joseph’s remains a calm, 
secure and happy working environment for all. As a result, we have recently purchased a new system 
called ‘Behaviour Watch’ which closely monitors all behaviours.  

The new Behaviour Watch system will support the school, to ensure that behaviour remains good, as 
we strive for excellence. The system will also generate certificates, which will be sent directly to 
you, so that you can celebrate your child’s successes too.  

Attached to this email you will be able to read all of the documents that assist our work as we inspire 
one another to love, learn, respect and forgive.  

• Behaviour Policy 
• Rewards at St Joseph’s  
• Our Rules at St Joseph’s  
• Graduated Behaviour Code 
• EYFS and KS1 Reflection Form  
• KS2 Reflection Form  
• Anti-Bullying Policy  
• ICT and Internet acceptable use policy  

Please contact me if you have any questions about our behaviour expectations or any other queries.  

Thanking you all for your continued support 

 

Mrs Clair Dedman  

 

St Joseph's Catholic Voluntary Academy 
WITH GOD'S GUIDANCE WE LOVE, LEARN, RESPECT AND FORGIVE 

Head Teacher: Mrs Clair Dedman 
Armadale Drive, Leicester, Leicestershire LE5 1HF 

Tel: 0116 241 6197 
Email: Office@st-josephs.leicester.sch.uk  


